
Floods are becoming more  
frequent and severe. 

Keeping your flood insurance 
policy active is now more 

important than ever.

FEMA’s new flood 
insurance pricing 
system better informs 
all policyholders about 
the reality of increasing 
flood risk, so you can 
protect the home and 
life you’ve built. 

Speak with your insurance  
provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, 

and if your property qualifies for any premium discounts.
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• 95% of all flood insurance policyholders are insured through the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP).  • All existing policies renewing on or after April 1, 2022, are subject to the new pricing 
system.  • Any rate increases will be gradual and will be subject to existing statutory rate caps.  


